From: Jennie Lazenby F

Date: Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 1:

Subject: Has Planning Permission been granted for 51, Pratt Street ,NW1 to go up an extra
floor?

Dear Thomas,

The first I knew that they were planning to put up a whole new extra floor on 51, Pratt Street
was when the scaffolding went up on Saturday 7th July 2018.
As soon as I could after the scaffolding went up 1 knocked on the door on Monday 9th July to

be told by a Sarah Cohen
ﬁthat they had Planning Permission.

] which [JJlfoacks onto 51, Pratt Street. The

building works over the summer will be very disruptive for me- I am a teacher and so this is
my time off- Also I did not agree to the extra floor which will really affect my home Privacy.

Could you please advise what happens now as as it stands T want to object? That is unless the

extra floor will be social housini.

Kind Regards,
Jennie Lazenby



